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PARISH ASSEMBLY MEETING 

The annual membership assembly was called to order by 
Esahag Haidarian at 1:00 PM. Opening prayer were said by 
Fr. Vahram Hazarian. 

Charlie Kademian was elected Chairman for the day and Raymond 
as Vice-Chairman. Sema Hayalian was elected as Recording 
Secretary. 

Roll call was taken (sign up sheet passed) with 17 voting 
members present. 

Motion made that vote eligible members would be declared a 
quorum and the meeting would be called to order. 

Minutes were read by Sema Hayalian for the General Assembly 
Meeting of February 13, 1994 and approved. 

REPORTS OF CHURCH ORGANIZATIONS 

Parish Council = In as much as the report is in the Annual 
Report, Esahag again thanked DerHayr for his devotion and 
coming and his distance regardless of the weather. 

At present, no urgency of repairs are on hand, however, the 
main roof may need repairs. 

Women's Guild = Kay Kademian stated how well we all worked 
together, cleaning the Church and also turning over the 60% 
to the Church. 

Sunday School - Lynn thanked everyone for all the support 
and help she needed when asked. 

Cemetery - Michael stated that he hoped to continue on 
whenever needed. 

TREASURER'S REPORT 

Charley Kademian went over the Expense Report detailing 
each one. As yet the 1994 Diocesan dues has not been paid 
which is $3,016.00 which will be sent along with the Annual 
report. 

Charley went over the 1995 Budget of $20,150.00. Charley 
gave financial report of the income and expenses of the 
Church, including the assets. The 1995 budget was pre­
sented, discussed and passed unanimously. 
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PARISH COUNCIL ELECTIONS 

Charley thanked the Board of Trustees, especially Esahag 
since he carried on as Chairman and Treasurer. Because 
there's just a few of us in our parish, the committee 
again will continue thei~ position on the Board. They 
are Raymond, Tony, Rose, Kaiser, Sema, Peter and Esahag, 
and of course Charley who commented that he'd always be 
at the meetings and be available to help. 

Charley stated that itwould be nice to see others, i.e. 
past members (approx. 20-25) come in and be active. He 
has spoken to a few but to no avail. A question came up 
that could it be possible that if DerHayr would put a 
personal visit to the past members and encouraging them? 
Der Hayr said he'd be happy to do it, however, he felt 
he needed a member to go along with him. 

NEW BUSINESS 

Helen asked could it be possible that a list of names be 
announced for those who gave donations, not listing how 
much, for Martyr's Day and or Christmas. 

Michael commented that a seal coating or topping would 
have to be put on the road at the cemetery - but the bids 
were too expensive a difference of approximately $3,400. 
However, in two or three years a top coating will have to 
be put in. 

Last but least, DerHayr gave a speech (which is enclosed) 
thanking Women's Guild, the Choir, Armen and Raymond, 
Lynn and Esahag. He presented a gift of token to Lynn 
for Sunday School (three crosses) and to Esahag. 

Closing prayers were said by DerHayr. Meeting was adjourned 
at 2:14 PM~ 

Respectfully submitted, 

.JktJI/.- !Jg~;... 
Sema Hayalian 
Recording Secretary 
Parish Assembly 

~g-~· 
Charll~~deml~ Chairman 
Parish Assembly 

Attached is Rev. Fr. Vahram Hazarian's remark made at 
the Parish Assembly Meeting. 


